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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $7 billion over the 
next four years, continuing its program to deliver 
more than 200 new and upgraded schools to support 
communities across NSW.  This is the largest investment 
in public education infrastructure in the history of NSW.

The NSW Department of Education is committed 
to delivering new and upgraded schools for 
communities across NSW. The delivery of these 
important projects is essential to the future learning 
needs of our students and supports growth in the 
local economy.

Project overview

The upgrade at Canterbury South Public School will 
deliver:

	■ A new building with 30 teaching spaces

	■ A new administration building

	■ A new library

	■ A new hall and new canteen

	■ Covered outdoor learning area (COLA)

	■ Upgraded landscaping.

Progress summary

Site establishment for the final stage of work has 
been completed and initial remediation work has 
been done. The new buildings, Block A and B are 
both underway, with footing and piers recently 
installed. 

School Infrastructure NSW, Canterbury South P&C 
members and a Traffic Consultant recently met to 
review opportunities for a Green Travel Plan for the 
school.

Next steps

Work will soon commence on the internal link road, 
with a temporary fence first being installed. 

Work will continue on Block A, including the 
excavation and structure works required for the 
lift and floor structure. Concrete block pours are 
expected to occur in coming weeks for Block A and 
Block B.

Block C works are also due to commence. To 
accommodate the work, the seating and COLA in 
this area will be moved temporarily to another area 
of the school. This is part of the staged plan to ensure 
the best possible outcome for the students and the 
construction space.

Works over school holidays (weather permitting)

Some work will be done over the school holidays to 
create space for the work site. This includes relocating 
some of the temporary toilet facilities. A small crane 
(50 tonne) will be brought onsite to do this.
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